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‘Imagination is the beginning of creation’ 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are elated to host the 'Holly Jolly Art Festival' an inter-school event on December 20th,2024. 

This festival celebrates art as a powerful medium of expression for young children, fostering creativity, 
emotional growth, and cognitive development. 

Art plays a crucial role in the development of young minds, allowing children to explore their 
imagination, express their emotions, and build essential problem-solving skills. Exposure to such 
artistic endeavours nurtures a lifelong appreciation for creativity and innovation. 

The event is for three age groups- 

Holly Hoppers- 3 years to 4 years 

Jolly Jigglers-   4 years to 6 years 

Jingle Brushes - 6 years to 8 years 

 
Kindly note, a selection round for the festival will be conducted on December 19th, 2024. Kindly go 
through the attached pdf for the event.  
 
Judging Criteria 

1. Colour usage and creativity 

2. Imagination and interpretation 

3. Overall presentation and neatness 

4. Effort and participation 
 
Colours and sheets will be provided by the school on the day of Holly Jolly Festival. The 
children are permitted to bring their own colours in case they wish to. 

 
Additionally, we are excited to share that our school is gearing up for another fun-filled family 
celebration, ‘Whistle and Wow’ scheduled for December 21st, 2024. It is a vibrant event featuring 
interactive sessions ranging from art and craft, science, music, dance, fitness, stage performances, 
hands-on activities and a lot more. Details of ‘Whistle and Wow’ will be shared shortly.  
 
Save the date! 
 

 
We look forward to enthusiastic participation by our Dipsites in making these events a grand success. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 




